
 
Having trouble viewing this email? View as Webpage

 

CAPITAL CAMPAIGN
AUGUST 2025

 

Laying the Foundation for the Future

We’ve reached an important milestone in our journey— flood
remediation at the Y is now complete, with a final report to FEMA
expected within the next 30 days. With this chapter behind us, our focus
is shifting toward the future. In partnership with Scott Sowers of
SSARCO, design work is underway for the next phase of improvements
that will bring our vision for a revitalized Y to life. 

​Thanks to the generosity of our community, we’ve already raised over
$3.4 million—about 40% of our overall campaign goal. This strong
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foundation allows us to move forward with confidence.

Looking ahead, we anticipate the park project to be  completed by the
first quarter of 2026, with building renovations scheduled to begin
around the same time. Each of these steps brings us closer to creating a
space where more families, children, and neighbors can thrive together. 

Member Spotlight: Andrew Hitz

This month’s Member Spotlight features Andrew Hitz, who shared his
story about how the Waxahachie Family YMCA has shaped his life. His
experience is a powerful reminder of why we’re building a stronger, more
welcoming YMCA for the next generation. Hear more from Andrew! 

WATCH NOW

 

Why Support Our Capital Campaign?

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jqoUQnB8NCY


Since the Waxahachie Family YMCA opened its doors in 1985, our
community has more than tripled in size, yet our facility has seen no
major expansion beyond new flooring. Just as Waxahachie is known for
preserving its historic character while embracing new opportunities, this
campaign is our chance to honor the Y’s legacy while preparing for the
future.

Your support will do more than refresh a building—it will transform lives!

The new park project will create outdoor spaces designed for all
abilities, ensuring children and adults with disabilities can enjoy the
Y right alongside their friends and families.
Planned pickleball courts will provide new ways for neighbors to
gather, stay active, and build lasting connections.
Inside the facility, upcoming renovations will make our spaces more
welcoming, modern, and ready to serve the next generation of
Waxahachie families.

With your help, we can bring this long-overdue transformation to life and
continue the mission that has touched thousands of local lives since 1985.

Thank you for helping shape the future of the Waxahachie YMCA.
Together, we’re building more than a facility—we’re building community. 

SUPPORT THE CAMPAIGN
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